17 August 2006

Mr Niall Thomson
Chairman Corporate Services

Carron Valley Development Group Director: Bob Jack

Stirling Council

Viewforth

Stirling

FK8 2ET

LP No. 2 - Stifing2
Tel. 01786 443306
Fax. 01786 442962

E-mail brownk@stirling.gov.uk

Dear Mr Thomson

I am pleased to inform you that Carron Valley Development Group has been
successfully nominated to receive a Provost’s Civic Award in the Special Achievement
category.

The Awards Ceremony takes place on the evening of Friday, 27" October at Stirling
Castle and the Provost hopes two members of your group will be able to attend to
receive your award. I look forward to hearing who will be able to be there.

We will be producing a programme for the ceremony and I would be grateful if you
could please telephone me some time over the next two weeks on 01786 443306 to
provide any additional information required. (Please note that the Council offices are
closed on Friday 1%/Monday 4™ September.) We would also request a passport size
photograph for inclusion in the programme. If you do not have a suitable
photograph available, we will be happy to make arrangements to have one taken.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely
(%

Keith Brown
Administrative Officer
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